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NOTICE OF UPCOMING MEETING OF THE
RUTHERFORD BOARD OF EDUCATION

Members of the public are advised that the September 13, 2021 meeting of the Rutherford Board
of Education will be held in person at 7:30 pm in the cafeteria at Rutherford High School, which
can be best accessed through the cafeteria doors off of Fairview Avenue.

As per Executive Order 251, the wearing of a face mask is mandatory for all staff, students, and
visitors in the indoor portion of school district premises, therefore, masks MUST be worn by all
those in attendance at the Board of Education meeting.

As is customary during the school year, meetings of the Rutherford Board of Education will be
recorded and subsequently uploaded to the district’s website. In addition, as there are no longer
any restrictions on attendance for indoor meetings such as these, this meeting will not be
conducted utilizing Zoom or other videoconferencing services.

Any changes to these plans will be posted to the district’s website at www.rutherfordschools.org
and at Rutherford Borough Hall at 176 Park Avenue, Rutherford.
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